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This Week
Art Exhibition: After the popular success of last year’s event, we are holding another 

Art Exhibition of students’ amazing work in the Studio on Thursday 29th June. There 

will be a preview that day from 10am for invited guests, followed by a public event that 

evening. Details to follow soon.

Open Afternoon: In place of next term’s online Parents’ Evening, we are holding an in-

school Open Evening for parents & carers on Wednesday 21st June between 4-6pm. 

You will have the opportunity to meet the teacher and see the classroom that your 

child will be in from September. If you do wish to speak to your child’s current teacher, 

please message them via eSchools and they will arrange a telephone call with you.

Cost of Living Event: Please see the attached information from Horsham District 

Council about a cost-of-living event on Wednesday 21st June at The Capitol.

Haircuts: Haircuts from Ali from Hair Senses are still available to our students either 

in school or she can come to your home outside of school hours. If you would like to 

m a k e  a n  a p p o i n t m e n t  p l e a s e  c o n t a c t  h e r  d i r e c t l y  b y  e m a i l  o n 

ali.hairsenses@hotmail.com 

Overalls from PTFA: We would like 

to say a big thank you to our PTFA, 

who have funded the purchase of new 

overalls for our EYFS/Primary 

classes to help keep clothes clean 

during messy activities.

Letters Home
Years 9-13: Health Transition information letter. (Sent home in bags.)

Seniors taking part in the in-house Activity Week: Letter & consent form. (In bags.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Harrison, Sam S & Joseph W, Seniors - Creating a brilliant design for our new Energy Wall.

Noah, Balloonists - Initiating a game of 

catch with 5 others on the playground.

Oscar D, Balloonists - Writing and 

then typing up a nonsense poem 

independently on the computer.

Elena, Astronauts - Brilliant work in 

sensory drama. She tried new things 

this week and for the first ever time 

she engaged in the taste learning 

outcome and tried some chocolate milk.

Shaun N, Balloonists - Excellent 

independence when walking to Bennetts 

Field. 

Yoimoji of the Week: Haystack
Haystack is an independent bear. We are using “Yoimojis” in 

our Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating 

OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and 

“emoji” (slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji 

posters on our website’s news pages.
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Class News from Globetrotters Class
Globetrotters students enjoyed taking part in some work experience at the St Mary's Church Coffee 

morning last Thursday. During our weekly life skills cooking lessons earlier in the week we made some 

flapjack and a lemon drizzle cake to take with us. Once there we were tasked with greeting the 

guests, taking orders for hot drinks, serving the drinks and cakes, chatting to the guests, washing up 

and tidying away. We thoroughly enjoyed the morning and learnt lots about working in this kind of 

hospitality role.
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